
1

GSA NEWS | 21st JANUARY, 2022

Delegation from Liberian National 
Bureau of Concession Visits GSA

A delegation from the 
Liberian National Bureau 
of Concession (NBC), on 
Wednesday, February 15, 
2023, paid a visit to the Ghana 
Standards Authority (GSA).

The NBC is an agency of 
the Liberian government 
responsible for monitoring 
and evaluating compliance 
with concession agreements in 
collaboration with concession 
entities. It serves as a source of 
technical expertise to support 
all aspects of concession 
processes.

The visit was, among other 
things, to discuss and learn 
from Ghana’s vast experience 
in the production, processing 

and packaging of oil palm and 
its derivatives.

The discussions also included 
an alternative sustainable 
approach for the livelihood of 
people in oil palm production 
communities. 

The Liberian delegation 
also inquired about policy 
fr a m e w o r k s ,  f u n d i n g , 
i m p l e m e n t a t i o n ,  a n d 
sustainability issues related 
to oil palm processing.

The visit and discussions 
were facilitated by the 
United Nations World Food 
Programme (WFP). 

Other members of the 
delegation included Directors 
from the Liberia Land 
Authority; Ministry of Finance 
Development and Planning; 
WFP Liberia; UN Women and 
UNDP.

Group picture of NBC delegation with top management members of GSA
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